
Visitors to our school 

Visitors with a RED lanyard  

Pupils should treat all our visitors with kindness and respect. 

Staff must ensure that pupils are supervised with Red Lanyard visitors. 

 

 

Visitors and staff with North Cerney badges 

  All North Cerney badge visitors have been appropriately cleared by the school 

office to work with our children. 

    

     

    If in doubt please report to the school office or your line manager   

https://www.google.co.uk/url?url=https://www.brandnex.com/Blank-Polyester-Lanyard&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwitzr2p4OjMAhVsBcAKHeABArgQwW4IGjAC&usg=AFQjCNHLaS-2N1bImP3nTAAf9QOGeyqofA

